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Cox <sweetgaryj@cox.net> Wed, Jul 13, 2022 at 12:50 PM
Reply-To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org
To: clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org

The continuing shameless cheap uncontrolled development of San Pedro must be overseen.

The current projects on 22nd street in particular need further
California Environmental Quality Act [CEQA], and City environmental review.

It fails to comply with Planning and Zoning Law, the Pacific Corridor Redevelopment Plan, and the San Pedro Community Plan and violates LA Municipal Code
parking requirements.

Please do all in your power to prohibit this project.
Gary Jacobelly
663 W. 33rd Street

San Pedro, California
90731
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